
We Heard You

New PCI Training Coming 
Spring 2024 

Question Central
How Can We Help You?

Have a Question?
Email: PCI@wm.edu

or visit us at
https://www.wm.edu/paymentcardprocessing

PCI Committee Spotlight
Meet Ghana Smith!  As a member of the PCI Committee, Ghana is
responsible for designing and creating educational materials,
modules, and interactive content to facilitate PCI compliance and
data security learning.  Ghana enjoys spending time with her family,
visiting museums, and attending live concerts in her spare time. 
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Assistance: We can counsel you
on the best merchant setup for

your department needs.

Did You  Know?
PCI approval is required to

accept credit card payments on
behalf of William & Mary.  

Why?  

Prevention: Higher Education is
a target for card user identity

breaches. 

Compliance: Card brands
require  credit card sales on

campus to be PCI compliant in
order to accept card payments.

Savings: The university has
contractually low merchant

credit card fees. 

Welcome Corner

Connect with new campus
Merchants!

Family & Parent Programs
Merchant Manager

Heather Deere

Campus Recreation
Merchant Manger

Trevor Rees

Plumeri House
Merchant Manager

Jennifer Morgan

September 2023

Reminders

Clover Access? Complete the
request here:  Clover Flex
Access/Termination Request
when access changes for a
user 

Request/Modify/Terminate
Access option .

** Ensure new users complete
PCI training before requesting
their access**

TouchNet Access? Complete  
request here:
https://support.wm.edu

Keep Access Current

 Semester Timeline

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Prw8uR1mWECGk6iXuSS413Hx59163WRHolslCcm0qllUNDJIWjZKU0FSMjJOQTQ2Q1pJWUNEREdDUC4u
https://support.wm.edu/

